From:

To: Hearings

Subject: Re: notification of Fulton Hogan - Roydon Quarry - CRC192408, CRC192409, CRC192410, CRC192411,
CRC192412, CRC192413, CRC192414, RC185627

Date: Saturday, 22 June 2019 7:45:59 AM

Hi

I can’t see my submission on the list of submissions on your website. Please urgently
advise.

Kind Reiards

On Wednesday, June 5, 2019, 19:03, hearings@ecan.govt.nz <hearings@ecan.govt.nz> wrote:
Thank you for your submission.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with Hearings at Environment
Canterbury

Below is a copy of the submission you submitted.

Consent name: Fulton Hogan - Roydon Quarry

Consent number: CRC192408, CRC192409, CRC192410, CRC192411,
CRC192412, CRC192413, CRC192414, RC185627

Name: Chantal Morkel

Care of:

Contact by email: Yes



Is a trade competitor: No
Directly affected: No
Consent support/hearing details

e CRC192408: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint
hearing

e CRC192409: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint
hearing

e CRC192410: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint
hearing

e CRC192411: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint
hearing

e CRC192412: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint
hearing

e CRC192413: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint
hearing

e CRC192414: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint
hearing

e RC185627: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing

Reasons comment:

I am deeply disappointed that the Councils would even consider these
applications given the proximity to residential areas. Traffic: The Jones Road /
Dawsons Road intersection is already a very dangerous intersection and with
increased vehicle traffic it will only get worse. Jones Road is a key connector
road to the Selwyn area for the residents of Templeton. It is often impossible
to cross State Highway 1 to travel to Rolleston due to traffic volumes. Jones
Road should therefore not be congested to further eliminate safe transport
options for Templeton and surrounding areas. Large truck movements will
damage the road surface and slow traffic down on the very important Jones
Road. Jones Road to Kirk Road is not constructed to handle large truck
movements. Truck movements will need to be banned on certain areas. Dust
and noise may cause issues health. Noise from crushing aggregate on quiet
mornings/evenings travel far. The noise may interrupt sleep for many. The
area is already surrounded by noise from the airport and Ruapuna raceway and
that noise alone is too much to handle. Save our water and keep our water
clean. The footpath opposite the quarry site is fabulous for recreational use,
however it will be less enjoyable to walk/cycle alongside noisy and dusty
quarry operation with large truck movements. Use the land for something that
will benefit the community, not a business. Do something decent for the
people living on the edge of the Selwyn border. House prices will plummet if
a quarry proceeds.

Consent comment:
To NOT grant any of the consents required.





